
How can you help FoBS create better opportunities 

for our children? 

 

 Every family with children attending our school are members of 

FoBS. 

 FoBS organise fun events, making memories and raising money for 

our school. 

 With increased pressures on school budgets, the role of FoBS is 

becoming increasingly important in providing opportunities and 

facilities within the school. 

 In 2022-2023, the school pool floor was replaced, as well as a 

contribution of 50% towards the Outdoor Gym Equipment and a 

contribution towards the Wrens outdoor shed and playhouse. FoBs 

has also supported with pool chemicals and leaver’s gifts. 


